
 

 
 

 

Pelsall Lane, Rushall, Walsall, West Midlands, WS4 1NQ 

Tel: 01922 682300, Fax: 01922 684446 

Email: postbox@rushall.walsall.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs K. Bargh B.Ed (Hons) MA NPQH 

Thursday 16th November 2017 
 

Christmas Performances 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Please note the following dates and times for the all Christmas performances: 
 

Tuesday 12th December Early Years Christmas Play at 9.15am. 

(Nursery and Reception) 
 

Friday 15th December Key Stage 1 Christmas Play at 9.15am. 

(Year 1 and 2) 
 

Tuesday 19th December Key Stage 2 Christmas Performances at  

9.15am and 2.00pm. (Year 3,4,5 and 6) 
 
 

 
Due to strict Health and Safety guidelines it is impossible to have all parents attending all performances.   
Therefore, initially one ticket will be available per performance, however after the first allocation additional tickets 
will be available and we are usually able to accommodate everyone. (Please see the chart below.) 
 
The cost of the tickets will be £1.00, which will be paid into our school fund for wonderful experiences for your 
children in the New Year. 
 

Tickets go on sale on Monday 27th November  and can be purchased by using the attached form. Please ensure 

that forms and money are enclosed in a sealed envelope with your child’s name and class on the front. 
 

From Monday 4th December we will be able to offer additional tickets based on your requirements 

listed on the proforma.  Be assured that we used this process last year and every family’s needs were 

accommodated – please do not panic! 
 
As always, thank you for your continued support and we look forward to seeing you over the next few weeks to join 
in with our Christmas festivities. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
 
Mrs K Bargh 
Headteacher 
 
 

 



 

PLEASE RETURN TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE 
 

Child/Children’s Name:_________________________________ 

Child/Children’s Class: _________________________________ 

 
At our first sale please state the performances you would like tickets for. 
 
Should any tickets be remaining, we will go to a second round of sales.  Please state your preference for this. 
However, we cannot offer any guarantees. 
 
 

 

Performances 

 

First round of ticket sales: 

From 27th November 2017 

Maximum 1 ticket per 

performance 

 

Second round of ticket 

sales: 

From 4th December 2017 

Number of additional 

tickets requested 

Early Years (N and R) 

Tuesday 12th December 

9.15am 

 
 
 
 

 

Key Stage 1 (Year 1 and 2) 

Friday 15th December 

9.15am 

  

Key Stage 2  (Years 3,4,5 and 6) 

Tuesday 19th December 

9.15am 

  

Key Stage 2 (Years 3,4,5 and 6) 

Tuesday 19th December 

2.00pm 

  

 
Amount enclosed: ___________________________________________ 
Please enclose all ticket money including your additional requests.  In the unlikely event of us not being able to offer 
all of the tickets you would like we will refund you accordingly. 
 
 
 


